
   

 
Some of the lovely things the children have been learning 
We have had a very busy first week at school. The children have been busy making new friends, 
becoming familiar with daily routines and getting to know their way round school.  
 
We have enjoyed whole school assemblies and our Year 6 buddies have been looking after us at 
lunchtime, helping us collect our meal and get outside to play after we’ve eaten.  
 
We have been trying to recognise letters and numbers and practised writing our name. We have been 
introduced to the School Promise and thought about ways we can be good friends, good learners 
and good citizens. 
 
Some of the things that the children will experience in the coming weeks 
In our first topic ‘Me and My Family’ the children will create 
individual booklets to display. We will talk about our 
families and where we live. We will think about individual 
likes and dislikes and learn that although we are unique, we 
all similar in some ways. We will be practising to count to 10 
and beyond and learn to form numbers 1, 2, and 3 correctly. 
 
How to help your child at home 
 Look for numbers around the home – encourage the children to say the number. (Up to 10) 

 Practise letter sounds 

 Practise writing first names 

 Encourage the children to pack their own school bag 

 Continue to practise dressing and undressing independently 
  

Other notices/ information 

 Please sign the Reading Record books each evening so we know 
your child has practised their sounds/read with an adult 

 Please send in a few family photos that the children can share and 
use to make a booklet. Copies will be taken and your originals 
returned 

 Please send in a named pair of wellingtons 


